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Region C Water Planning Group Includes Lake Ralph Hall in 

50-Year Water Management Plan 
 
Lewisville, TX – Unanimously and with solid support from the Members of Upper Trinity Regional 
Water District, Region C Water Planning Group voted yesterday to include Lake Ralph Hall in the 
regional water management plan. The water management plan covers: Denton, Dallas, Collin, and 
Fannin Counties plus 12 other counties, and addresses water supply needs for the next 50 years.   
 
“We applaud Region C for including Lake Ralph Hall as a recommended strategy to meet the 
growing water needs of our region. To avoid a water shortfall within 25 years, Upper Trinity is 
working today to meet the needs of tomorrow’s families, and Lake Ralph Hall is an important part 
of our overall water management strategy,” said Thomas E. Taylor, Executive Director of Upper 
Trinity Regional Water District. 
 
The 50-year Water Management Plan places an emphasis on water conservation and reuse, and to 
meet the needs of growing cities - - new reservoirs.  Upper Trinity is working to ensure safe, 
reliable water for future generations.  The Region C Plan will now be available for public review 
starting in June.  Later in the year, Region C will complete the plan for submission to the Texas 
Water Development Board by January 2006. 
  
“Lake Ralph Hall will provide a reliable water source for the families and cities who depend on 
Upper Trinity.  We look forward to continuing to educate the public about the importance of a 
dependable water supply,” Taylor continued.  
 
Lake Ralph Hall will provide approximately 30 million gallons of water per day for the Upper 
Trinity service area, the City of Ladonia and Fannin County.  The Lake is also expected to generate 
approximately $18 billion dollars in economic benefits for the Upper Trinity service area, including 
$148 million in economic benefits for Fannin County. 
 
About Upper Trinity Regional Water District 
Upper Trinity Regional Water District is a regional, non-profit government agency created by the 
State of Texas in 1989 to provide towns, cities and utilities with a safe, reliable, long-term water 
supply.  More than 30 communities are within its boundaries and service area.  Upper Trinity is 
governed by its members, including 25 cities and utilities, plus Denton County.  Each member 
joined voluntarily and has the right to appoint a representative to the governing board.  Upper 
Trinity provides services on a wholesale basis including fresh water supply, non-potable water 
service, wastewater treatment and collection of household hazardous waste to local governments 
and utilities.   
 
For more information contact Thomas E. Taylor, Executive Director or Nancy Tam, Assistant 
to the Executive Director, at 972-219-1228. 


	FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
	Region C Water Planning Group Includes Lake Ralph Hall in
	50-Year Water Management Plan


